City of Hamilton Smoking Policy

RCC Parents, Coaches, & Executives, As you may have seen in today's
Hamilton Spectator, or posted yesterday on the City of Hamilton's
website (link provided below), the City has restated their Smoking Policy
as it relates to City owned and operated facilities, buildings and parks.
For your convenience, | have attached the posting from the City's
website for your personal review.

The City has stated (in their posting) that they will increase the
enforcement of this By-Law, which may result in a fine of up to $250.
Further clarifications have been received from the City to note that this
policy does cover the parking lots within the park and would also cover
anyone smoking in their own personal vehicle while in the park's parking
lot.

We recognize there are different views pertaining to this By-Law as
implemented and effective May 31st, 2012. We wish to communicate to
you the City of Hamilton's intent to enforce and encourage you to follow
the By-Law in order to avoid any possible fines from the City of
Hamilton.

https://www.hamilton.ca/public-health/health-topics/smoke-free-outdoor-spaces
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